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MEMO
Date:  February 19, 2018

To: Commissioners’ Court

From: Tracy R. Homfeld, PE, CFM; Collin County Engineering

Subject: Request approval of the Resolution Supporting Construction of the SH 205 from 
SH 78 to N. of John King Blvd; TxDOT CSJ # 0451-03-013

On February 13, 2018, the Texas Department of Transportation held a Public Hearing in the City of Lavon 
to hear testimony regarding the improvements to SH 205 from SH 78 to N. of John King Blvd. 

In order to affirm our support of the project, we would like to send TxDOT the attached resolution in hopes 
that it would help to gain a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) as quickly as possible. Once TXDOT 
receives Environmental Clearance, they can proceed to Right of Way Acquisition and Final Design. 

We request Commissioners Court consider adoption of the attached Resolution supporting construction of 
the SH 205 from SH 78 to N. of John King Blvd. 


